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Winsford Amateur Swimming Club 
Committee Meeting 

 

7.30pm Friday 24
th
 March 2017 

Winsford Lifestyle Centre 

Agenda  
 

1 Chair’s 
Welcome 

Chair welcomed all attendees. 

2 Apologies: Sarah-Jane Armitt, Carol Robson, Dan Goodwin. 

3 Attendees: Barry Keeling (Chair) 
Diane Christopherson (Mins – Club Secretary) 
Helen Jones (Treasurer) 
Sue Wright 
Jayne Deeming 
Claire Brown 
Julie Grindley 
Diane O’Grady 

4 Dan’s 
Update 

Dan’s update as per recent website reports. 
Change noted to the position WASC was reported to have come 
in the second round of the Crusader League.  WASC actually 
came 2nd not first as stated in the initial report. 
Team manager’s observed that the very young swimmers, some 
of which had never swam in a gala, didn’t know what to do, 
particularly those that had never swam in a relay.  Suggestion was 
made that Alex Law practice with the Raptors to prepare for the 
final round. 

5 Swim Camp 
2018 

The treasurer asked the committee their views on organising 
another swim-camp abroad in 2018, bearing in mind that at a 
previous committee meeting it was agreed that a swim-camp 
abroad would take place every other year in order to capture all 
swimmers at some point in their swim career. 
It was agreed in principle to take to the AGM in April, setting out 
clear guidelines on age and eligibility.   
For the Junior squads, those in Juggernauts not eligible, gold and 
silver will be invited to go to a 4 or 5 day camp at Kingham during 
the Easter holidays, coached by Alex Law and Nigel Woodbridge, 
team managers Sue Wright, Julie Grindley/Lucie George (tbc). 
It was agreed that to go forward in the organising of swim-camps 
a swim-camp committee be created, consisting of the following 
members: 
Helen Jones, Julie Grindley, Lucie George, Jayne Deeming, 
Claire Brown, Dave Moss and Diane Christopherson. 

6 Poolside 
Passes 

During galas, pool side marshals should wear a pass at all times, 
this pass is to be given to the next marshal when taking over the 
rest of the session.  If you offer to be a marshal, can you please 
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state which session/part of session you wish to cover, i.e. morning 
(up to lunch) afternoon (after lunch), or all day.  The swimmers 
safety is paramount, and leaving a marshal alone potentially 
means Health & Safety would be contravened.  Therefore, could 
all marshals please stay until the end of their session.   
There should not be any other parents poolside other than those 
who wear the passes, as our insurance will be void. 
We really appreciate all our parent helpers/marshals but we must 
adhere to the rules/Health & Safety. 
The Committee thanked all for their continued support.   

7 AOB The AGM will take place in April. 

  


